
 
 
 

The Hall occupancy has increased more than last year, and as a result income is at a 

reasonably high level to fund future projects. 

 

The toilet refurbishment has been completed with the upgrade to all the toilets. This 

has improved the hall facilities which I am sure has led to an increase in lets and higher 

viewing levels. 

 

A project to replace the chairs in the Barrow Room is underway.  

 

Replacement of all the chairs is being considered and the type of chair is being 

carefully looked at due to the variety of uses the chairs are put to. 

 

A new booking system is being trialed which will give access to all committee 

members so that there is a backup in place. 

 

Thanks go to the Hall Committee and those who have supported the hall during the 

year. 

 

John Hepburn  -  Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


